
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: Permission to use Onboard Systems’ Cargo Hook Equipment STC 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Onboard Systems International, LLC grants permission to Onboard Systems’ dealers, 
installers and owners of Onboard Systems’ products to use our applicable FAA STC 
and associated data, for the sole and express purpose of installation and approval of 
the installation of this equipment. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact 
us.  
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 

Mike Fox 
Vice President, Sales & Marketing 
Onboard Systems International, LLC  

 
 
 


